PRESS RELEASE

The Village of Questa is currently experiencing issues with our water system.  As of last night, water delivery to our constituents is “spotty” with no effect to some residents while some do not have water at all, and others have very low pressure.   Currently Village Staff, along with staff from Taos County, Town of Red River, Village of Angel Fire, Kit Carson Electric, Questa Mine and subcontractors, and volunteers are walking the municipal boundaries in an attempt to locate possible leak(s).
We are asking our water customers to conserve water usage as much as possible.  Please do not deplete the system by filling additional containers of water; at this point that is not necessary. Taos County has provided non-potable water for use; you can pick some up by bringing your containers to the Village Administrative Offices.  Drinking water is available at the Administrative Office for those who currently do not have water.      


 


  
